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RESTRICTION ON IMPLEMENTING TWIC BIOMETRIC READERS RULE

The President of the United States signed into law the Transportation Worker Identification Credential
Accountability Act of 2018 (HR.5729). This prohibits the U.S. Coast Guard from implementing the rule requiring
electronic inspections of Transportation Worker Identification Credentials until after the Department of Homeland
Security has submitted an assessment of the TWIC program to Congress.

The Office of Port and Facility Compliance (CG-FAC) will provide additional information regarding the impacts of
this law, the current lawsuit, and the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in the near future.

If you have further questions or concerns they should be directed to the Sector Delaware Bay Facilities Branch at
(215) 271-4864.

“E. ANDERSON
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
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